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Dear Parent(s),

     We are excited to announce that Plano ISD has made it possible for  all Fourth Grade students to attend a special performance of the Plano Symphony Orchestra on Wednesday, March 21, 2018.  The concert will be held at the Eisemann Center from 11:30 am – 12:15 p.m. Buses will depart from Stinson at 11:00 a.m. and return by approximately 12:45 p.m. Your child is currently being prepared for this event in his/her elementary music classes. Topics which will be studied and/or reviewed include: the instrument families of the symphony orchestra, the roles of the concertmaster and conductor, concert etiquette, and various composers and compositions which will be included on the concert program. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Leverton-Nolasco by email or phone. 
     In order for your child to attend this performance, a signed permission slip is required. Please sign below and return to your child’s homeroom teacher no later than Friday, February 16, 2018.


Thank you,

Mrs. Leverton-Nolasco
Music Specialist

Hillary.Leverton@pisd.edu
469-752-3466
(    cut & return to HOMEROOM TEACHER  by 2-16-18       (
PLANO INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Release of Liability for Student Participation in School-Sponsored Trip

Name of Event: 
Plano Symphony Orchestra Concert
Date of Event:  
Wednesday, March 21st, 2018
Departure: 

11:00 A.M. 

Return: 

12:45 A.M. (approximate)

Destination: 

Eisemann Center
I desire that my son/daughter be allowed to travel to and from the event listed above and to participate in this event.
Printed Name of Parent/Guardian          Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian                      Date

Printed Name of Student

NOTE:  Student Medical/Emergency Information Card must be on file in the school office.

- - - - Fourth Grade  - - - -
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Please keep this top portion to post somewhere special.





WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21, 2018 ALL STUDENTS SHOULD COME TO SCHOOL IN CONCERT APPROPRIATE ATTIRE. [Girls: Dress, skirt or dress pants     Boys: Dress pants]








